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Summer Fair - Saturday 29th June 12pm - 4pm 

 

Can you help us out?  We are looking for donations 

for some our stalls. 

 

 Full bottles of wine for the Wine or Water Stall. 

 

 Cake Stall.  Please could you bring any donations of 

cakes and buns to school on Friday 28th June.  There 

will a table outside school reception in the morning and 

at the end of the day.   

Football Skills 

This year ACES will be doing Football Skills Classes. 

These will be run every thirty minutes. The cost is £2.50 

per child. Please book your child’s place at school 

reception. 

Raffle Tickets 

We sent home raffle tickets in an envelope a couple of 

weeks ago.  Could you please make sure you return all 

sold and unsold raffle tickets back to the school office by 

Monday 24th June.   The raffle is a large part of our 

fundraising for the summer fair and we only get a certain 

amount of tickets printed.  We can sell the unsold tickets 

on the day of the fair to raise more valuable funds. 

In a rush?  You can pop unsold tickets into the forms 

letter box just outside school reception. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Warm Regards 

Jenna and Louise 

Co-Chairs 

 

 

Get in touch 

If you want to find out more about the PTA or have any 

questions, please get in touch. 

Email:  jerryclaypta@gmail.com 

Phone or text:  Louise 07977 503 161  

    Jenna 07780 604 068 

Follow us on Twitter:  @jca_pta 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you help? 

As always we cannot make this happen without your 

help. 

We are looking for volunteers to help out on the stalls.  

If you could spare an hour it would be fantastic.  

Every morning until the fair we will be putting up a 

volunteer’s board near reception. You can put your name 

down here or feel free to get in touch with us.   
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